
February 23, 1967 

Professor Jacob Neusner 

Dartmouth College 

Comparative Study Center 

Hanover, New Hampshire 

Dear Dr. Neusner: 

Please accept my thanks for your thoughtful- 

ness in sending me the report on the seminar 

on "Religions in Antiquity." I found it most 

stimulating and enlightening. 

Thanks once again and please remember me when 

future reports of this kind are available. 

Sinderely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/fz


